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Statement 

 
The situation with the Corona virus is still serious and the Norwegian government has made 
restrictions in order to prevent the virus to spread. 
 
The whole situation with the Corona virus/ COVID-19 is primarily about what we in Rotary now can 
do to reduce the risk of infection. Our clear advice is that all students stay calm and stay where they 
are. This applies to both students who now visit Norway, as well as Norwegian students abroad.  
 
Start sending all these students home now on an unsafe flight route, with the risk of quarantine stops 
along the way, and maybe go thru 2 and 3 international airports, does not help to reduce the risk of 
infection. Actually it’s the opposite. 
 
Rotary Youth Exchange Norway will not recommend any return to the student’s home country now.  
We want all students to stay in Norway and finish their exchange year here.  
The safety and well beeing of the exchange students are our first priorities. I know Rotary Clubs, 
Counsellors and host families all over will take good care of the student where they are. 
 
Take care, of your family, and our wonderful students. Better times will come soon. 
 

More info: http://www.rotary.no/no/informasjon-om-korona#.XnC58ORYaUn 
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